
From: Melchior Dikkers <Melchior.Dikkers@cityofchicago.org> 

Sent: Wednesday, June 26, 2024 12:42 PM 

To: Richard Superfine <Richard.Superfine@cityofchicago.org> 

Subject: Ethics disclosure: Confirming that I attended the Salesforce Government Trailblazer Summit: 

Chicago June 4th-6th 

  

Richard: 

  

This is to confirm that I attended: 

  

What: Salesforce Government Trailblazer Summit 2024 

Capacity: in my official capacity as Assistant Commissioner – Risk Management for the Department of 

Aviation 

Where: Salesforce Tower and VOCO Chicago Downtown 

When: from 5:30pm on 06/04/2024 to 3pm on 06/06/2024 

Host and Sponsor: Salesforce and Carahsoft for meals and reception 

Why: So that I can understand the benefits to CDA of using this technology 

  

Melchior Dikkers 

Assistant Commissioner – Risk Management 

 

10510 W. Zemke Road 

Chicago, IL 60666 

Office: (773) 686-3759 

Email: melchior.dikkers@cityofchicago.org 

Visit us at flychicago.com 

Contact us at aviation@flychicago.com 
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